
Getting things done – Lower
Pleasance/Polepark Road car park
#dundeewestend

Residents  recently  highlighted  to  me  that  at  the  tenants’  car  park
between Lower Pleasance and Polepark Road, a buddleia is starting to take
over and will no doubt start to cause damage to the boundary wall if left to
its own devices.

I raised this with the City Council and have been assured it will be passed
to appropriate officers for attention.
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